
Invitation: ANBO governance assessment – stakeholder meeting 

 

Dear ANBO Stakeholder, 

You are herewith cordially invited to attend an ANBO stakeholder meeting on Tue 25th August, 

14h00 at the offices of the Global Water Partnership (GWP) in Stockholm. The address of the venue 

is: 

Global Water Partnership (GWP) 

Postal address: PO Box 24177, SE-104 51 Stockholm, Sweden 

Visitor’s address: Linnégatan 87D 

  

ANBO, with support from the SITWA project, have commissioned an ‘Institutional options 

assessment of the ANBO governance structure and related Secretariat’. The objective of the 

assignment is, based on existing strategic frameworks and decisions and on consultation with key 

stakeholders and partners, to assess a range of possible options for ANBO governance structure and 

ANBO’s secretariat and to make available to ANBO Coordination Bureau and General Assembly all 

elements needed to decide and choose one scenario for implementation. 

In the context of this assessment, the objective of this meeting is to seek early input from key ANBO 

stakeholders on preliminary findings (ANBO baseline assessment & preliminary institutional options) 

in order to inform the development of detailed institutional options and ensure these options reflect 

stakeholder needs. 

Please find below the proposed agenda for the meeting: 

 

We are looking forward to your participation in this important meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tracy Molefi  

ANBO Chair  

Time Item Responsible 

14:00 - 14:10 Opening and introduction of participants ANBO Chair 

14:10 - 14:30 Overview of preliminary baseline assessment of ANBO Daniel Malzbender(  Consultant) 

14:30 - 15:15 Facilitated discussion of baseline assessment All 

15:15 - 15:30 Coffee/ Tea  

15:30 – 16:00 Overview of preliminary institutional options for ANBO Daniel Malzbender 

16:00 – 17:00 Facilitated discussion of preliminary institutional 
options for ANBO 

All 

17:00 Closing remarks and end of meeting ANBO Chair 


